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12th November, 2018 
 
 

YEAR 6 FAREWELL 
 

 
Dear Parents / Caregivers, 
 
The Year 6 Farewell is being held on Monday, 10th December 2018, at Stonecutters Ridge 
Golf Club.  
 
The farewell will start at 6:00pm. 
 
The address is: 86 Stonecutters Drive, Colebee, NSW 2761 
 

Parents and caregivers are invited to return at 8:55pm for the last dance with their child  

The farewell concludes at 9:00pm– please collect your child promptly. 

Thank you for your consideration and support. We look forward to a wonderful evening! 
 
The cost of the farewell will be $15.  
 
 
Stage 3 teachers      Ms. Maureen Larkin 
        Principal 

  


